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A Boiler Survey became due in this case in March
1949 and on the 13th August a memorandum was received
from the Bordeaux Surveyor stating he had received no reply

to varilous énquiries made of the Owners on the subject,

A letter was therefore addressed from this Office
to the Owners on the 17th ultimo snd was sent to them
through the Bordesux Office, but up %o the present no

reply has been received.,

It 1s submitted a S;Z;her communication be addressed

to the Owners stating that the case must be submitted %o the
Committed on the 28th October and that if no definite
arrangements regarding the survey are made by that date

the Committee will doubtless deal with the vessel's
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3rd October, 1949,

class without fur ther notice.




